
 
 

LIBRARY COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Library Commission meeting of 

Monday, October 14, 2024, has been cancelled due to lack of 

quorum. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be Monday, December 9, 

2024, at 6:00 p.m. in the El Retiro Branch Library, 126 Vista Del 

Parque, Torrance, CA 90277.   
 


